## Monroe Arts Center

## www.monroeartscenter.com

May 12, 2010

Shane Partlow 2856 Woodbrook Drive Baton Rouge, LA 70816

## Dear Shane:

"This is one of the best shows I've ever seen. If you brought it again next week I'd be in audience and I would bring as many friends with me as I could. We all need to laugh like that more often."

"Talk about funny...that show was hysterical. I absolutely loved it."

"I wasn't sure what to expect with The Queen of Bingo. The show was fantastic. I wish I would have insisted all my friends come with me."

"I'm so glad I went to see this show. It was so funny my sides hurt from laughing and I had tears rolling down my cheeks. I found the manner in which the relationship between Sis and Babe was portrayed very touching. This show was an unexpected wonderful surprise."

This is a sampling of some of the many positive comments we received after presenting The Queen of Bingo last month. I'm glad the touring schedule worked out and we were able to bring it to our area. This show was a presenter's dream from start to finish!

The communication we received from you prior to the show was absolutely fantastic. You continually kept us in the loop regarding every detail of the show. I found it amazing that anytime I had a question with regards to some aspect of the performance, you responded and answered my question immediately. The uncomplicated stage set, lighting and sound requirements were very much appreciated, and definitely factored in with our decision to book this show.

We also appreciated the radio interview you and Rowan did with our local station. The radio host told me the interview was initially scheduled to last ten minutes but because you were making it so much fun, he let the interview continue for twenty minutes!

Thank you again, Shane, for a brilliant production. You, Rowan, and Kevin were great to work with and you made our job very easy.

Sincerely,

Lori Grinnell Associate Director

Monroe Arts Center